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  Microsoft Exchange Server 2003 Tony Redmond,2003
Providing thorough coverage of implementation,
migration and management issues for Exchange 2000
and 2003, this book also describes the best
practices of one of the largest Exchange
consulting groups outside Microsoft. This revised
edition features key updates based on two years of
consulting practices from Exchange 2000 service
packs and the new Exchange 2003 (code name
Titanium) release. It also offers expanded
coverage of performance and updated coverage of
clustering issues. It has been cleared of out-of-
date material and the coverage of basic
introductory material has been streamlined.
  Using World Trade Law to Promote the Interests
of Global South Nandang Sutrisno, Impact of
climate change on sustainable forestry in
Indonesia.
  Windows Developer's Journal ,1996
  Programming the BeagleBone Yogesh
Chavan,2016-01-28 Master BeagleBone programming by
doing simple electronics and Internet of Things
projects About This Book Quickly develop
electronics projects that interact with Internet
applications using JavaScript and Python Learn
about electronics components such as sensors and
motors, and how to communicate with them by
writing programs A step-by-step guide to explore
the exciting world of BeagleBone—from connecting
BeagleBone to doing electronics projects and
creating IoT applications Who This Book Is For If
you want to learn programming on embedded systems
with BeagleBone by doing simple electronics
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projects, this book is for you. This book is also
helpful to BeagleBone owners who want to quickly
implement small-scale home automation solutions.
It is assumed that you have familiarity with C and
Python programming. Some familiarity with
electronics is helpful but not essential. What You
Will Learn Connect your BeagleBone to a computer
in different ways and get the Cloud9 IDE running
to quick-start programming on the BeagleBone Get
to know about BeagleBone extension pins such as
GPIO and how to connect various electronics
components with BeagleBone Read and write to
various electronics components such as LED, Push-
button, sensors, and motors Grasp in-depth theory
on Analog, PWM, and BUS programming and the
electronics components used in programs Handle
data to and from various BUS supporting modules
such as UART, I2C, and SPI using the Adafruit BBIO
Python library Write real-life IoT applications in
JavaScript and Python such as shooting an e-mail
on overheat and controlling a servo motor remotely
Make use of online free cloud services to store
and analyze sensor data collected on the
BeagleBone Discover what else can be done using
the BeagleBone Get to grips with embedded system
BUS communication In Detail The whole world is
moving from desktop computers to smartphones and
embedded systems. We are moving towards utilizing
Internet of Things (IoT). An exponential rise in
the demand for embedded systems and programming in
the last few years is driving programmers to use
embedded development boards such as Beaglebone.
BeagleBone is an ultra-small, cost-effective
computer that comes with a powerful hardware. It
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runs a full-fledged Debian Linux OS and provides
numerous electronics solutions. BeagleBone is open
source and comes with an Ethernet port, which
allows you to deploy IoT projects without any
additions to the board. It provides plenty of
GPIO, Anlaog pins, and UART, I2C, SPI pins which
makes it the right choice to perform electronics
projects. This gives you all the benefits of Linux
kernel such as multitasking, multiusers, and
extensive device driver support. This allows you
to do programming in many languages including
high-level languages such as JavaScript and
Python. This book aims to exploit the hardware and
software capabilities of BeagleBone to create
real-life electronics and IoT applications
quickly. It is divided into two parts. The first
part covers JavaScript programs. The second part
provides electronics projects and IoT applications
in Python. First, you will learn to use BeagleBone
as tool to write useful applications on embedded
systems. Starting with the basics needed to set up
BeagleBone and the Cloud9 IDE, this book covers
interfacing with various electronics components
via simple programs. The electronics theory
related to these components is then explained in
depth before you use them in a program. Finally,
the book helps you create some real-life IoT
applications. Style and approach An easy-to-follow
guide full of real-world electronics programs and
quick troubleshooting tips using BeagleBone. All
the required electronics concepts are explained in
detail before using them in a program and all
programs are explained in depth. Most of the
theory is covered in the first part; while the
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second part gives you some quick programs.
  Decision-making and Radioactive Waste Disposal
Andrew Newman,Gerry Nagtzaam,2015-11-19 The
International Atomic Energy Agency estimates that
nuclear power generation facilities produce about
200,000 cubic meters of low and intermediate-level
waste each year. Vital medical procedures,
industrial processes and basic science research
also produce significant quantities of waste. All
of this waste must be shielded from the population
for extended periods of time. Finding suitable
locations for disposal facilities is beset by two
main problems: community responses to siting
proposals are generally antagonistic and, as a
result, governments have tended to be reactive in
their policy-making. Decision-making and
Radioactive Waste Disposal explores these issues
utilizing a linear narrative case study approach
that critically examines key stakeholder
interactions in order to explain how siting
decisions for low level waste disposal are made.
Five countries are featured: the US, Australia,
Spain, South Korea and Switzerland. This book
seeks to establish an understanding of the
political, economic, environmental, legal and
social dimensions of siting across those
countries. This valuable resource fills a gap in
the literature and provides recommendations for
future disposal facility siting efforts. The book
will be of interest to students and scholars of
environmental law, justice, management, politics,
energy and security policy as well as decision-
makers in government and industry.
  Debugging Applications for Microsoft .NET and
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Microsoft Windows John Robbins,2003 You get huge
development advantages with Microsoft Visual
Studio® .NET 2003—but you need a new bag of
debugging tricks to take full advantage of them in
today’s .NET and Win32® development worlds. Learn
lethally effective, real-world application
debugging techniques for .NET Framework 1.1 and
Windows with this fully updated programming guide.
Debugging expert John Robbins expands the first
edition of his classic debugging book with all-new
scenarios and bug-killing tools, tips, and
techniques. You’ll see every .NET and Windows
debugging scenario here—from XML Web services and
Microsoft ASP.NET to Windows services and
exceptions. Along with John’s expert guidance, you
get more than 6 MB of his battle-tested source
code—for the tools and tactics you need to ship
better software faster! Topics covered include:
Where bugs come from and how to think about
solving them Debugging during coding Operating
system debugging support and how Win32 debuggers
work Advanced debugger usage and .NET debugging
with Visual Studio .NET Advanced native code
techniques with Visual Studio .NET and WinDBG
Extending the Visual Studio .NET integrated
development environment Managed exception
monitoring Flow tracing and performance Finding
source and line information with just a crash
address Crash handlers Debugging Windows services
and DLLs that load into services Multithreaded
deadlocks Automated testing The Debug C run-time
library A high-performance tracing tool for server
applications Smoothing the working set Appendixes:
Reading Dr. Watson log files, plus resources for
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.NET and Windows developers CD-ROM features: 6+ MB
of professional-level source code samples written
in Microsoft Visual C++®, Visual C#®, and Visual
Basic® .NET Debugging Tools for Windows Microsoft
.NET Framework 1.1 SDK Windows Application
Compatibility Toolkit (ACT) A Note Regarding the
CD or DVD The print version of this book ships
with a CD or DVD. For those customers purchasing
one of the digital formats in which this book is
available, we are pleased to offer the CD/DVD
content as a free download via O'Reilly Media's
Digital Distribution services. To download this
content, please visit O'Reilly's web site, search
for the title of this book to find its catalog
page, and click on the link below the cover image
(Examples, Companion Content, or Practice Files).
Note that while we provide as much of the media
content as we are able via free download, we are
sometimes limited by licensing restrictions.
Please direct any questions or concerns to
booktech@oreilly.com.
  Memory Dump Analysis Anthology Dmitry
Vostokov,2008-04 This revised, cross-referenced,
and thematically organized volume of selected
DumpAnalysis.org blog posts targets software
engineers developing and maintaining products on
Windows platforms, technical support, and
escalation engineers.
  Mastering Windows XP Registry Peter D.
Hipson,2002-05-29 Expert Advice for Windows XP
Power Users Created for Windows power users and
anyone who aspires to be one, Mastering Windows XP
Registry provides focused, practical coverage of
Windows' most important--and most challenging--
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element: the registry. Inside, you'll learn to
customize Windows XP, optimize the network, and
avoid scores of potential disasters, all by
working with registry settings. If you're a power
user, a system administrator, programmer, or
consultant, this guide is absolutely essential.
Coverage includes: * Understanding registry keys
and data types * Applying the secrets of the most
important registry keys * Adjusting the Windows
GUI through registry settings * Using the registry
in networking * Optimizing performance by editing
registry settings * Working with registry tools *
Recovering from disasters * Eliminating unwanted
keys, entries, applications, and files * Taking
advantage of the registry in your own programs *
Tracking registry changes made by applications *
Navigating registry entries
  Hacking iSeries ,
  Core Python Programming Wesley Chun,2001 Experts
and novices alike will be able to find information
about every command they'll need to use Linux.
This complete, practical desk reference is
organized by function, with a road map-style
alphabetical reference for quick access of
information about all aspects of running and
administering the program. The CD-ROM contains
Windows and Linux Python distributions plus
extensive cross-platform source code from the
book.
  Malware Forensics Field Guide for Windows
Systems Cameron H. Malin,Eoghan Casey,James M.
Aquilina,2012-05-11 Malware Forensics Field Guide
for Windows Systems is a handy reference that
shows students the essential tools needed to do
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computer forensics analysis at the crime scene. It
is part of Syngress Digital Forensics Field
Guides, a series of companions for any digital and
computer forensic student, investigator or
analyst. Each Guide is a toolkit, with checklists
for specific tasks, case studies of difficult
situations, and expert analyst tips that will aid
in recovering data from digital media that will be
used in criminal prosecution. This book collects
data from all methods of electronic data storage
and transfer devices, including computers,
laptops, PDAs and the images, spreadsheets and
other types of files stored on these devices. It
is specific for Windows-based systems, the largest
running OS in the world. The authors are world-
renowned leaders in investigating and analyzing
malicious code. Chapters cover malware incident
response - volatile data collection and
examination on a live Windows system; analysis of
physical and process memory dumps for malware
artifacts; post-mortem forensics - discovering and
extracting malware and associated artifacts from
Windows systems; legal considerations; file
identification and profiling initial analysis of a
suspect file on a Windows system; and analysis of
a suspect program. This field guide is intended
for computer forensic investigators, analysts, and
specialists. A condensed hand-held guide complete
with on-the-job tasks and checklists Specific for
Windows-based systems, the largest running OS in
the world Authors are world-renowned leaders in
investigating and analyzing malicious code
  Data Hiding Techniques in Windows OS Nihad Ahmad
Hassan,Rami Hijazi,2016-09-08 This unique book
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delves down into the capabilities of hiding and
obscuring data object within the Windows Operating
System. However, one of the most noticeable and
credible features of this publication is, it takes
the reader from the very basics and background of
data hiding techniques, and run’s on the reading-
road to arrive at some of the more complex
methodologies employed for concealing data object
from the human eye and/or the investigation. As a
practitioner in the Digital Age, I can see this
book siting on the shelves of Cyber Security
Professionals, and those working in the world of
Digital Forensics - it is a recommended read, and
is in my opinion a very valuable asset to those
who are interested in the landscape of unknown
unknowns. This is a book which may well help to
discover more about that which is not in immediate
view of the onlooker, and open up the mind to
expand its imagination beyond its accepted
limitations of known knowns. - John Walker,
CSIRT/SOC/Cyber Threat Intelligence Specialist
Featured in Digital Forensics Magazine, February
2017 In the digital world, the need to protect
online communications increase as the technology
behind it evolves. There are many techniques
currently available to encrypt and secure our
communication channels. Data hiding techniques can
take data confidentiality to a new level as we can
hide our secret messages in ordinary, honest-
looking data files. Steganography is the science
of hiding data. It has several categorizations,
and each type has its own techniques in hiding.
Steganography has played a vital role in secret
communication during wars since the dawn of
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history. In recent days, few computer users
successfully manage to exploit their Windows®
machine to conceal their private data. Businesses
also have deep concerns about misusing data hiding
techniques. Many employers are amazed at how
easily their valuable information can get out of
their company walls. In many legal cases a
disgruntled employee would successfully steal
company private data despite all security measures
implemented using simple digital hiding
techniques. Human right activists who live in
countries controlled by oppressive regimes need
ways to smuggle their online communications
without attracting surveillance monitoring
systems, continuously scan in/out internet traffic
for interesting keywords and other artifacts. The
same applies to journalists and whistleblowers all
over the world. Computer forensic investigators,
law enforcements officers, intelligence services
and IT security professionals need a guide to tell
them where criminals can conceal their data in
Windows® OS & multimedia files and how they can
discover concealed data quickly and retrieve it in
a forensic way. Data Hiding Techniques in Windows
OS is a response to all these concerns. Data
hiding topics are usually approached in most books
using an academic method, with long math equations
about how each hiding technique algorithm works
behind the scene, and are usually targeted at
people who work in the academic arenas. This book
teaches professionals and end users alike how they
can hide their data and discover the hidden ones
using a variety of ways under the most commonly
used operating system on earth, Windows®.
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  Oracle Database 12c: Data Guard Exam Practice
Questions & Dumps Pascal Books, By passing this
exam, a certified individual proves fluency in and
a solid understanding of Oracle Data Guard
concepts, configuration, management, optimization
and monitoring, data protection, HA and disaster
recovery Maximum availabilty: Show you have the
ability to create a High Availability or Disaster
Recovery solution for an Oracle Database ecosystem
and gain knowledge of Workload offload
capabilities available in Data Guard. Preparing
for the Oracle Database 12c: Data Guard Study
Guide by Oracle? Here we've brought perfect exam
questions for you so that you can prepare well for
this Exam number 1Z0-066 Unlike other online
simulation practice tests, you get an eBook
version that is easy to read & remember these
questions. You can simply rely on these questions
for successfully certifying this exam.
  Microsoft Exchange Server 2003 24seven Jim
McBee,Barry Gerber,2006-02-20 Advanced Coverage
for Experienced Exchange Administrators Microsoft
Exchange Server 2003 24seven doesn't try to take
you back to square one. Instead, it builds on the
knowledge you've already earned. Expert Jim McBee
with assistance from Barry Gerber delivers
targeted instruction and inside tips that will
help you follow the best practices established by
successful Exchange organizations across a wide
range of industries. This is also a great way to
make a smooth transition to the latest release of
Exchange Server. Coverage includes: Getting your
Exchange installation right the first time
Managing interactions with Active Directory
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Understanding Exchange data storage Preventing and
recovering from disasters Administering daily
operations Customizing Exchange Optimizing
performance Achieving higher availability
Isolating and solving common Exchange problems
Troubleshooting SMTP and DNS problems Improving
security against viruses and worms Securing
clients Deploying and customizing Outlook web
access Supporting mobile clients
  Microsoft Exchange Server 2003 Advanced
Administration Jim McBee,2008-05-05 Building on
the success of his Microsoft Exchange Server 2003
24seven, Jim McBee has fully updated Microsoft
Exchange Server 2003 Advanced Administration for
Microsoft Exchange Server 2003 SP2 and Windows
Server 2003 R2. Starting where documentation,
training courses, and other books leave off, McBee
offers targeted instruction, practical advice, and
insider tips. He covers security, connectivity,
anti-spam protection, disaster recovery, and
troubleshooting using an informational and common
sense approach that will save you time, improve
efficiency, and optimize your day-to-day
operations. You'll find: What you need to know
about Exchange Server 2003 data storage and
security. Real-world scenarios that focus on
practical applications. Advice for managing
interactions with Active Directory. Updates on
mobile e-mail, including seamless Direct Push
technologies, and enhancements to device security.
The latest protections against spam, including
updated Exchange Intelligent Message Filter and
new support for Sender ID e-mail authentication.
Deployment guidelines for Outlook Web Access.
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Information on what it takes to support POP3 and
IMAP4 clients in the field. Part of the In the
Field Results series. This series provides
seasoned systems administrators with advanced
tools, knowledge, and real-world skills to use on
the job. Going beyond what the standard
documentation or classroom training provides,
these practical guides address the real situations
IT professionals face every day, offering
streamlined solutions to improve productivity.
  Oracle Certification Upgrade to Oracle Database
12c Practice Questions & Dumps Pascal Books, With
so many Oracle Database upgrade options available,
you may be unsure which exam is right for you.
Review this easy-to-use guide to help you
determine which exam is best to help you upgrade
your Oracle Database Administrator certification
to Oracle Database 12c. To make it simple, there
are only two exams from which to choose. Choose
Exam 1Z0-060 (Upgrade to Oracle Database 12c) If:
You hold an Oracle Database Administrator
Certified PROFESSIONAL certification on any
version: Oracle7.3, Oracle8, Oracle8i, Oracle9i,
Oracle Database 10g or Oracle Database 11g. Choose
Exam 1Z0-067 (Upgrade Oracle9i/10g/11g OCA or OCP
to Oracle Database 12c OCP) if: You hold an Oracle
Database Administrator ASSOCIATE certification on
any version: Oracle9i, Oracle Database 10g or
Oracle Database 11g. Preparing for the Upgrade to
Oracle Database 12c Exam to become an Oracle
Database Administrator? Here we have brought 100+
Exam Questions for you so that you can prepare
well for this Exam 1z0-060
  OCP 1z0-063 Oracle Database 12c Advanced
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Administration Exam Practice Questions & Dumps
Aiva Books, Prepare for the Oracle Certified
Professional Oracle Database 12c Advanced
Administration exam with this exclusive Oracle
practice questions. This authoritative resource
helps you pass the exam and also serves as an
essential on-the-job reference. Here we’ve brought
150+ Exam practice questions for you so that you
can prepare well for this exam. Unlike other
online simulation practice tests, you get an eBook
version that is easy to read & remember these
questions. You can simply rely on these questions
for successfully certifying this exam.
  Cyber Security Essentials James Graham,Ryan
Olson,Rick Howard,2016-04-19 The sophisticated
methods used in recent high-profile cyber
incidents have driven many to need to understand
how such security issues work. Demystifying the
complexity often associated with information
assurance, Cyber Security Essentials provides a
clear understanding of the concepts behind
prevalent threats, tactics, and procedures.To
accomplish
  BTEC Nationals - IT Practitioners Tutor Resource
Pack Howard Anderson,Sharon Yull,2012-10-02 The
complete off-the-shelf resource for delivering the
compulsory core units of the new BTEC Nationals.
Used alongside the students' text, 'BTEC Nationals
- IT Practitioners', this pack offers a complete
suite of lecturer support material and
photocopiable handouts for the compulsory core
units of the new BTEC National specifications, for
National Awards, Certificates and Diplomas. The
authors provide all the resources needed by a busy
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lecturer, as well as a bank of student-centred
practical work and revision material, which will
enable students to gain the skills, knowledge and
understanding they require. Officially endorsed by
Edexcel, the pack is freely photocopiable within
the purchasing institution, as well as supplied in
its entirety on CD Rom, and will include: *
Worksheets to support and develop work in the
students' book * Planned projects which will
enable students to display a wide range of skills
and use their own initiative * Assessment
materials * Reference material for use as hand-
outs * Background on running the new HNC/HND
courses * Tutor's notes supporting activities in
the students' book and resource pack
  Unix Backup and Recovery W. Curtis Preston,1999
Providing an overview of all facets of UNIX backup
and recovery, this text offers practical solutions
for environments of all sizes and budgets,
explaining everything from freely-available backup
systems to large-scale commercial utilities.

Unveiling the Power of Verbal Art: An Emotional
Sojourn through Dump File.htm

In a world inundated with monitors and the
cacophony of immediate interaction, the profound
power and psychological resonance of verbal
artistry frequently diminish into obscurity,
eclipsed by the regular assault of sound and
distractions. Yet, set within the musical pages of
Dump File.htm, a interesting perform of literary
splendor that impulses with natural feelings, lies
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an memorable trip waiting to be embarked upon.
Written by a virtuoso wordsmith, this mesmerizing
opus books viewers on a mental odyssey, softly
revealing the latent possible and profound
influence stuck within the complex web of
language. Within the heart-wrenching expanse of
the evocative evaluation, we will embark upon an
introspective exploration of the book is central
styles, dissect its charming writing type, and
immerse ourselves in the indelible effect it
leaves upon the depths of readers souls.
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